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VILLAGE OF COLD SPRING 
HISTORIC DISTRICT REVIEW BOARD 

WORKSHOP 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 29, 2017 AT 8:00PM 
VILLAGE HALL, 85 MAIN STREET 

 
 
The Village of Cold Spring Historic District Review Board will hold a workshop on Wednesday, November 
29, 2017 at Village Hall, 85 Main Street. This will be a working session in which the Board will review the 
next draft of the revised Design Standards. The public is welcome to attend and observe, but public 
comment will not be taken in this session. A public hearing will be scheduled at a later date to take 
comment on the draft revisions. 

 


